
GROWTH PLANNING COMMITTEE 
Minutes October 1, 2019 

 

 

 
Attendees: Dan Saunders, Barbara Barwise, Mike Corsie, Jim Fitzgerald, Jim McMann,   

Werner Gilliam, CEO  

 
Absent:  Paul Hogan, Janet Powell 

 

  
 Meeting opened at 7:00 PM.  

 

September 17, 2019 minutes approved. 

 
No mail to review.  

 

Committee Members reviewed the Draft Comprehensive Plan Schedule provided by TZM. 
 

Werner reported that Tom and Liz of TZM are unable to meet on the regularly scheduled first and third 

GPC Tuesday monthly meetings. After reviewing the calendar and schedule, it was determined to meet on 
the second and fourth Tuesdays each month   

 

The second meeting with TZM will be held on October 22, 2019 to review website design, November 

agenda and logistics planning. 
 

It is planned to ask Dr. Wake to speak at a November meeting and Dr. Knott will be asked to speak in 

May. The public will be encouraged to attend both meetings.. 
 

Dan will check with the Fire Department to determine the availability of the North Street Fire Station on 

December 14 The plan is to provide a table and offer early information on the rewrite of the 

Comprehensive Plan to voters during Prelude. 
 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:33 PM. 

 
Next meetings scheduled for Tuesday, October 22, 2019 and future meetings are planned to be held 

on the second and fourth Tuesdays of each month. 

 
. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Barwise, Secretary 

 


